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Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency announces holiday and closure schedule 
 
Sacramento, CA | Officials at Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency announce that 
all SHRA offices, including Housing Choice Voucher and Conventional Public Housing, will be 
closed Monday, December 21 through Friday, December 25, 2020, for scheduled Agency 
closure, and the Christmas Eve and Christmas Day holidays. Offices will reopen Monday, 
December 28 by appointment only. 
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